
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             

Connection Point 
 

Check out our website: 
http://www.pnwpcg.com 

Calendar Events 

June 6 - 7 - District Board Meeting, The Cause Teaching is open to everyone – held at 

697 W. Dakota Ave. Hayden. Friday dinner at the Roberts’ house at 5:30 pm (4812 W. 

Woodside Ave. Coeur d’Alene) 

June 16 - 20 - General Assembly & Summerfest, Glendale, AZ 

July 14 - 18 - District Family Camp - Hayden Family Worship Cener, Speaker: Dr. Phil 

Redding/Arkansas District Bishop -Silverwood Fun Day on July 18. (Bring your tent, 

camper, or get a motel. To check on availability at the church, call Rick at FWC 208-772-

4267. 

Sept. 5 - 6 - District Board Meeting, The Cause Teaching. Open to everyone. – Yakima 

Dec. 5 - 6 – District Board Meeting, The Cause Teaching - Yakima 

Bishop David’s email is: dtroberts1980@gmail.com     

District Email for Newsletter/Announcements: pnwpcg.friends@gmail.com Please contact us, if you signed up but are 

not getting a monthly Newsletter email. Also, please send me more contacts of ones who would like to subscribe. 

Thank you. 

THANK YOU FOR CONTINUED PRAYERS  

Steve Umphenour update. Steve & Pam are in good spirits and strong in the faith. Steve has started his chemo 
and he & Pam continue to trust in God. We are all standing with them in prayer and miss them greatly. 

Fred Kerley is doing so much better.  He looks good and is getting around well. Still has to take it slow and easy, 
but continues to improve. PTL 

Steve Wright is doing better, & his blood sugar is great. We thank the Lord for that. Continue to pray for Steve’s 
wound to heal. And for Christine and family. But Steve is getting stronger, and we thank the Lord for His touch. 

Kristen Roberts is still working with doctors to figure out how to help her body retain calcium to keep her body 
from crashing when it gets too low. Praying for Brooke, Nic & Dom with their HAE. 

Continue to pray for Emmett Kyzer as he is also battling cancer. 

Prayers for Sis. Skidmore, having some serious health issues and needs the Lord’s touch. 

http://www.pnwpcg.com/


             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

Family Camp
Coming Soon… 

Date: July 14 – 18 
Location:  Family Worship Center 

Host Pastor: Steven Hemming 
 

          

 

 

District 

Phil L. Redding has been a lifetime member of the 
Arkansas District Pentecostal Church of God. Raised by 
his parents, who were District Superintendents for the 
Arkansas District for 20 years, he developed a great love 
for the people of the Arkansas District. He has served the 
district pastoring in Sheridan, Fort Smith and Clarksville 
as well as an evangelist, state and national youth director, 
state men’s ministry director, state Christian Education 
director, District Secretary, General Bishop of the 
Pentecostal Church of God of over 1,200 churches and 
has served as the District Bishop of Arkansas District 
since 2019. He has written three books. He and his 
beautiful wife, Sharon, very talented and have recorded 
five albums. The Redding’s have two sons who are both in 
ministry. 

Guest Speaker:  Dr. Phil Redding 

Register online a.s.a.p. 



             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

    

             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             

Schedule: 

Monday 
7 pm Service 
9 pm Fellowship, snack/shack 
 
Tuesday 
8:30 am Coffee 
10 am Service 
12 pm Lunch (Soup/sandwiches) 
1-5 pm Free-time 
5 pm Dinner – (Hamburgers/Hotdogs) 
7 pm Service 
9 pm Fellowship, snack/shack 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Continued Schedule: 

Wednesday 
8:30 am Coffee 

10 am Service 

12 pm Lunch (Soup/sandwiches) 
1-5 pm Free-time 

5 pm Dinner – (Taco’s) 

7 pm Service 

9 pm Fellowship, snack/shack 

 
Thursday 
8:30 am Coffee 

10 am Service 

12 pm Lunch (Soup/sandwiches) 
1-5 pm Free-time 

5 pm Dinner - Chicken 

7 pm Service 

9 pm Fellowship, snack/shack 

 
Friday 
11 am Silverwood Fun Day 
 

 

Family Camp Schedule 

Some of Bishop’s  travel schedule for May… 

May 3 - Yakima New Hope work 

May 10 - 18 Alpine Section 

May 25 - Greater Puget Sound Section/Coast Central Section 

The true test of your 
faith is when you don’t 

understand anything 
at all, and still trust 

God. 



             
             
             
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For the month of May, we are featuring our 
pastors at the Life Cener in Kamiah, ID  

Arby & Kathleen Shown 

Arby Shown is the Senior Pastor at The Life Center in Kamiah, Idaho. He, along with his wife Kathleen, have a 
heart for their native Clearwater Valley and have spent their lives ministering to their hometown crowd. The 
Shown’s have three children and recently added a daughter-in-law to the mix.                                                                                                             
Shown was inspired to pastor as a young man after being a guide on a mountain lion hunt on the St. Joe River in 
the middle of a snowstorm. Still about 14 miles from his truck, Shown was walking out of the woods when he 
heard a clear voice in his spirit from God, “Will you come teach for me?” Arby knelt down in the snow, wept, 
and said, “yes.” Shown’s ministry began with leading a youth group in Lapwai, ID, before being asked to be the 
Youth Pastor at The Life Center in Kamiah. Shown served as the Youth Pastor and then the Associate Pastor 
under Kelly Lineberry for 14 years before being asked to be the Senior Pastor, a role he has had for the last 8 
years.                                                                                                                                                                                                                        
Shown has served as a PNW Board Member. He is a member of the Upper Clearwater Ministerial Association 
and serves as the host for Open Gym Nights for the and adults in the Clearwater Valley. Shown also plays on a 
co-ed softball team and is a baseball coach at the local high school.                                                                                                        
During the COVID shutdowns, Shown noticed that there were over 2000 people watching his messages online. 
Because of this, The Life Center continues to stream their live Sunday morning service with consistent 
attendance online. Shown has a relaxed ministerial style, wearing shorts and a ballcap even from the pulpit. He 
believes that everyone should feel at home at The Life Center. This informal style and Arby and Kathleen’s 
desire to form lasting positive relationships, has helped them continue to serve their community, while also 
strengthening their walk with God as they learn and grow together. “We are so grateful to travel life’s journey 
with our family, our community and our church family.” Shown reflects. “We are so blessed!” 
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We had lunch in Missoula with    
Don & Ruth Johnson,  serving 22 

years as the former District Bishops 
of the Yellowstone District. 

Clarkston-Celebration Church 

Puyallup, WA at the Carter’s 

Bible Faith Family Church              
Oroville, WA 

Some of our travels and reconnecting with old friends! 



              

 

 

             
             
             
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

Yakima-Note of Joy 

Kamiah-The Life Center  

More work on Yakima-New Hope 

Thanks Casey Huff, Jyasmine & Cherry 

PCG Dist. Bookkeeper 
Shantelle Johnson 

Yakima-Living Water 

Steve & Pam Umphenour     
in Virginia. 



 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reconnecting with an old 
friend…a previous PNW  
District Youth Director.      
Tim Martindale Sr. 

Bro Kyzer &                     
Wisconsin Crème Soda! 

New Exhorter & friend 
Wayne Broyles. 

Visiting Omak New Hope 
Lunch with Jamie & Clarise 
Joiner 

My Birthday lunch with our 
youngest son Brad & wife Bree. 

Dinner with PCG Dir. of 
Chaplains Commission                    
David & Hope Reynolds 

New Exhorter & friend 
Jeanette Thrall-Morrone 
 

Reconnecting with another old 
friend. Dusty Albright. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From the Bishop’s Desk – 

To all of our Mothers, we say a hearty Happy Mother’s Day with much gratitude! 

An old Jewish saying says, “God could not be everywhere, and therefore He made mothers”!  Abraham 
Lincoln said, “All I am, or can be, I owe to my angel mother”.  Jane Taylor wrote “Who ran to help me 
when I fell, and would some pretty story tell, or kiss the place to make it well? My mother”. Proverbs 31 
defines a virtuous woman/mother,  

Her children stand and bless her. Her husband praises her: 

“There are many virtuous and capable women in the world, but you surpass them all!” 

Charm is deceptive, and beauty does not last; but a woman who fears the LORD will be greatly 
praised. 

Reward her for all she has done. Let her deeds publicly declare her praise. 

So, to all of our mothers who fear/revere the Lord, you surpass them all! Happy Mother’s Day! 

I would like to congratulate Jeanette Thrall-Morrone and Wayne Broyles on their Exhorters Credentials 
and welcome aboard!  June 6 will be our District Board, and we hope to be meeting more new applicants 
to join us in our mission to go and make disciples that will make disciples! Immediately following will be a 
BBQ at Bishops home, come join us for great food and fellowship! The following day is The Cause at FWC 
in Hayden, Johny Schuster will be vision casting about Impact Youth Ministry here in the PNW, followed 
by Terrence Hall, Terrence’s career has been an ordained minister with Assemblies of God, pastoring 
several churches, last church was in Walla Walla for 7 years (started at 50 and upon resignation church 
was over 600). Terrence also served as Missionary in Russia for 25 years. Terrence has his Doctorate 
Degree and has taught in numerous Universities. I’m so excited to have Terrence pour into us for this 
great cause! 

Please be in prayer for our General Assembly in June, many important decisions to be made and offices 
to be filled. 

Coming soon is Family Camp, register now, make plans to join us for a great outpouring of the Holy 
Ghost. Check our website for all information, PNWPCG.com. 

Just one more thing…2 Kings 4.1-6 tells of a woman who was in dire need, the prophet Elisha told her to 
go gather as many vessels as she could and with her only pot of oil start filling the vessels, get all types of 
vessels, she poured until there was no more vessels and the oil then stayed! Oil being a symbol of the 
Holy Spirit, I wonder if the oil has stayed/ceased in our midst because we stopped bringing vessels, we 
ran out of vessels? Could we have a fresh move of the Holy Ghost if we simply kept bringing the vessels? 
May we in the PNW keep bringing the vessels and have a fresh move of the Holy Ghost filling and flowing! 

 

 

Remember we are all 
precious in God’s eyes. He 
may shake His head a lot, 

but we are all precious. 

When someone asks 
what time your church 

service ends. 


